
BEHAVIOR EXPECTATIONS  

 

 
 

Dear Parents: 

 In order to help provide my students with an excellent educational climate, all 

students are expected to behave in an acceptable manner.  I believe that success in life 

depends on self-discipline.  In our classroom we will have a plan to encourage this. 

 

RULES:  
 1.  Follow directions, the first time they are given. 

 2.  Raise your hand, and be called on, before speaking. 

 3.  Stay in your seat and work on assignments during seatwork time. 

 4.  Have your materials at your desk and be ready to work. 

 5.  Have hands, feet, and objects to yourself. 

 

 For all of our actions there are reactions.  For positive reactions (rewards) your 

child will receive praise, notes, free time and other extra privileges.  Negative reactions 

(consequences) will occur in steps for individual students on a given day - 

 

 1.  A verbal warning. 

 2.  Last one in line. 

 3.  Student completes a Behavior Response that needs to be signed by you and  

  returned the next day to me. 

 4.  Fifteen minutes in "time-out" area. 

 5.  I'll contact you directly. 

 ** A severe disruption would earn a visit to the principal's office. 

 

 Since we are a team working together to help your child achieve success, I would 

appreciate it if you would review this plan with your child.  All members of our class 

benefit from a classroom ready to learn and do their best at all times! 

       

 


